May 13, 2019

Martin Pascale, Principal

Dear Mr. Pascale,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing me to serve the
students and families of Derby for the past 30 years.

My career began as a para-professional at the Derby Middle School and Derby
High School, I eventually became a secretary for the Middle School until I
returned back home to Derby High School in my current role as an administrative
clerk.

These positions allowed me to form many relationships with former students,
parents, and faculty. I became a member of the “Derby Family”. I could honestly
say that I “loved my job” and looked forward to the start of each school year. The
thirty years “flew by” rapidly. The memories and experiences that I had will
always remain with me.

For the above mentioned reasons, it is bittersweet that I would like to inform you
that I will be retiring effective June 19, 2019

borah A. Piscioneri



